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        June 21, 2019 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Re:  Housekeeping Filing to Remove Competitive Metering Case 18-E-0595 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 
 
 The amended tariff leaves set forth below are filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or the “Company”) on June 21, 2019 to become effective November 01, 2019. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

3rd Revised Leaf No. 2 
37th Revised Leaf No. 3 
2nd Revised Leaf No. 18 

2nd Revised Leaf No. 18.1 
3rd Revised Leaf No.53 

2nd Revised Leaf No. 53.1 
2nd Revised Leaf No. 53.2 
2nd Revised Leaf No. 53.3 
2nd Revised Leaf No. 53.4 
3rd Revised Leaf No. 53.5 
3rd Revised Leaf No. 53.7 
5th Revised Leaf No. 54 
5th Revised Leaf No.57 

1st Revised Leaf No. 59.1 
4th Revised Leaf No. 126 
5th Revised Leaf No. 130 
20th Revised Leaf No. 169 
3rd Revised Leaf No. 185.1 
20th Revised Leaf No. 246.1 

   
 The purpose of this filing is to make a housekeeping change to remove references from the tariff regarding   
Meter Service Providers and Meter Data Service Provider programs as originally established by the order issued on 
January 31, 2001 in Case 00-E-0165.  As per the Order Terminating Metering Programs issued and effective 
February 8, 2019 in Case 18-E-0595 the Meter Service Providers and Meter Data Service Provider programs have 
been terminated effective February 8, 2019.  In addition to the changes above, the Competitive Metering 
Addendum-MET which was established in Case 00-E-0165, will need to be cancelled.    
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As the Company considers this amendment a housekeeping change with no direct impact to customers, the 
Company requests that the requirements of §66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication for the 
amendments listed herein be waived. 
 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Taylor Leonard at (845) 486-5554 or 
TLeonard@cenhud.com. 
                                                    
 

Yours very truly, 
 
LETT473 
                                               Anthony S. Campagiorni 
          Vice President 

Customer Services & Regulatory Affairs 
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